
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Briefing for 

Childminders 
This briefing is to help your understanding of the latest Government guidance 

during COVID-19 and to support you & your setting, children & families working 

within the ‘new normal’ 

 
 

Date: Tuesday 28th July 2020   

Time: 6:30pm – 7:45pm  

Venue: Online 

In the comfort of your home! 

Meet with us and other childminders to discuss 

Government guidance, your current practice and 

moving forwards to September 2020  

Price: This is a FREE (fully funded) briefing 



 

COVID-19 Briefing for Childminders 

Description 
This 1 hour 15-minute briefing coordinated by the Start Well Quality and Outcomes Team will 

update childminders on national and local developments and support their professional 

development and leadership during the COVID-19 pandemic.  

What will it cover? 
The agenda will include: 

• Start Well update 

• Making sense of the guidance Linked document 

• Wraparound care – for childminders   

• Infection Control Linked document 

• Local test and trace arrangements Linked document 

• Risk Assessments    

• Safeguarding online training 

• Business support training feedback (Hempsalls) 

• Facebook closed group for Childminders 

• Q&A / Updates from Childminders 

Delivered by: Bolton Start Well - Quality and Outcomes 

Who is this briefing for? 
This briefing is aimed at all childminders and childminding assistants in the Bolton borough. 

 

Joining Instructions 
Prior to the briefing: Please email startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk to register your attendance 
confirming your name, school name and email address.  A briefing invitation will be emailed back 
to those that register and you will use this to access the briefing on the day. 
 

During the briefing: To ensure a smooth session, may we request that as soon as you join, you 
turn off your microphone and camera.  This helps with sound quality. 
 

Questions before and after the briefing: should you have any questions at this point, please email 
startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk with ‘Questions for childminder briefing’ in the subject box.  
Alternatively, you may wish to watch the whole session and then come to us with any further 
questions afterwards. 
 

We will record this briefing to enable it to be watched again and will make the slides available, 
together with the responses to questions, as soon as possible. 
 

Disclaimer 
If for any reason we have to cancel or postpone a briefing, we will notify 
all delegates booked onto the briefing as quickly as possible.  
 
          
  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-early-years-and-childcare-closures/coronavirus-covid-19-early-years-and-childcare-closures
https://youtu.be/vre2aanorSU
https://www.boltonstartwell.org.uk/news/article/89/bolton-what-to-do-if-there-is-a-confirmed-case-of-covid-19-in-an-education-or-childcare-setting
mailto:startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk
mailto:startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk

